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As a victim of a High School shooting at Thurston High School in Springfield, Oregon 

in 1998 I am strongly in support of this bill. The statistics and data show adding an 

increased age limitation to the purchasing of certain firearms will made a lasting and 

immediate impact on violent crimes utilizing these types of automatic weapons. We 

as a state and as a nation have the responsibility to one another to continue to keep 

our nation safe-in all ways. The impact of the shooting I experienced as an 18 year 

old high school student will forever live with me, if we can prevent future shootings 

from impacting our future generations we owe it to our fellow Oregonians to make the 

necessary changes.  


